
Public Works Committee Meeting 
November 23, 2021, Johnsburg Village Hall 

Approved

In attendance: Chairman Scott Letzter, Chuck Schaefer, Bill Rudzena and Wally Steffens. Also 

present from Staff was Foreman Walsh 

Called to Order: 6:30pm 

TOPIC DISCUSSION 

Approval of 
Minute 

Department 
Report 

Old Business 

New Business 

Adjournment 

Committee Member Rudzena moved to approve October 26, 2021 public works committee 
minutes “as written”. Committee Member Steffens seconded the motion. All Committee 

Members present voted aye. Motion carried.  

Public Works Foreman Dave Walsh reported in Assist. Admin Lamontagna absents 
regarding updated Snow Removal and Ice Control Policy to include updated Fleet 
available vehicles for Operations. Member Schaefer inquired updating said fleet with 
some of the year models prepared to which Foreman Walsh advised one has been 
allocated with an arrival on or about 2023. Foreman Walsh updated the committee 
regarding 56 in-house PW patching on roadways along with major arterial on Riverside 
Dr., Johnsburg Rd. and Running Brook Farm Blvd. Updated on upcoming culvert inquires 
for install with a projected for on or about 20 for 2022. Provided status of sewer plant 
winterization and contingencies operation plans. 

Chairmen Letzter updated on proposed Road SSA 33 on engineering with a projected out 

to bid pending engineering design scope on or about Fall 2022, but further needs to be 
developed with property owners along Sunnyside Beach Ave. 

Foreman Walsh provided upcoming plow winter operations to committee with staged 
equipment ready to go; however, some dump trucks have been prepped but not outfitted 

for Storm Cleanup and Work orders around Village as they arrive prior to snowfall. 

Foreman Walsh advised crew of 5-6 employees ready to go when snow if forecasted in 
his operational plans. Committee discussed operation plans for subdivision clearing and 

major arterial roads, establishing safe procedures with maximum effectiveness to clearing 
roads. 

Committee Member Steffens moved to adjourn. Committee Member Rudzena seconded 
the motion. All Committee Members present voted aye. Motion carried at 7:17p. 


